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Friday 5th March 2021 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
SCHOOL’S FULL RE-OPENING 8TH MARCH 2021 
 
Further to the letter I sent out on Monday, I would like to explain in greater detail the window of arrival in a 
morning for your child/ren as I am not sure it was clear in my original letter. 
 
To eliminate a waiting on the school site for doors to open in a morning, children can arrive and access 
school in-between the following times: 
 
Reception: 8.40 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via either the main entrance door to the Reception classrooms 
(Class RT) or Mrs Bristow’s side door (Class RB). 
Year 1: 8.40 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via the Year 1 classroom doors. 
Year 2:  8.40 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via the Year 2 classroom doors. 
Year 3: 8.40 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via the Year 3 classroom doors. 
Year 4: 8.40 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via the School Hall doors.  
Year 5: 8.35 – 8.55a.m. access and exit via the door on the Key Stage Two playground by the Deputy 
Headteacher’s Office. 
Year 6: 8.35 – 8.55a.m. access and exiting via the door next to the school’s entrance foyer.  
 
As I explained in my earlier letter, this will help to maintain social distancing. 
 
In my former letter, I also referred to the control measures we have in place to keep everyone safe and 
well, eliminating possible transmission.  However, should we have an identified positive case within school, 
we will once again contact the Department for Education’s Public Health England and follow their advice for 
identifying close contacts.  Our associated risk assessment is available to read on our school website: 
https://www.oakmeadowschool.uk/ within the ‘Correspondence’ acorn accessible via the home page. 
 
Finally, as a reminder, Breakfast Club will operate 7.45-8.45a.m. and Funsters from 3.15-5.45p.m.  
Bookings must be made in advance and paid for via ParentPay. 
 
If you have any questions concerning our reopening to all children, please email or contact the School 
Office. 
 
We look forward to seeing you on Monday and to welcoming all children back to school.  
      
Yours sincerely, 
 

Mr S Arnold    

https://www.oakmeadowschool.uk/

